St. Theresa's Newsletter

St. Theresa's
Catholic Primary School



LEARN

PLAY

PRAY

GROW



SPRING TERM 2017 – Friday 31st March

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is unbelievable how quick this term has flown by. So much has happened and everyone deserves a well-earned break.

In the newsletter last week, I spoke about a recent visit from Challenge Partners and I am delighted to be able to share with you the results of the visit. The report has been published and we will put it on the website after Easter. The reviewers have confirmed that for the second year in a row we are an OUTSTANDING school! I am extremely pleased with this outcome and very proud of all St Theresa's staff who work tirelessly to provide a rich and varied curriculum for the children. The children are absolutely amazing and are a real credit to St Theresa's.

As you are aware interviews were held this week to appoint a substantive Deputy Headteacher. I am very happy to inform you that Mr Troy was the successful candidate and I look forward to continuing to work with him and the rest of the Senior Leadership Team in leading St Theresas's. We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Pears who joined us this year, as she leaves us to return to Blessed Dominic. We thank her for her support and guidance and wish her every success for the future

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish you a happy and Holy Easter.

God Bless. Mrs O'Melia



Congratulations to the Easter Bunny Hop Winners

Reception Sofia M (114 bounces) Year 1 Charlie (102 bounces)

Year 2 Joe and Stella (120 bounces)

Year 3 Hanna (134 bounces)
Year 4 Red Callum (129 bounces)
Year 4 Blue Jack (120 bounces)

Year 5 Jasmine and Zeno (131 bounces)

Year 6 Emi (120 bounces)

Overall EYFS & KS1 Lottie (129 bounces)
Overall KS2 Sophia (138 bounces)
Overall Champion Aidan (159 bounces)



School Uniform

The uniform for the next half term can either be the school shirt and tie or the St Theresa's polo shirt for the boys or the navy check summer dress for the girls.

Girls are not permitted to wear navy trousers as this is reserved for the winter months. Boys may choose to wear shorts if they want to. After the Summer half term only polo shirts or summer dresses can be worn.

Whilst mentioning the uniform, can we also remind you that extreme fashion hairstyles should be avoided. If secondary schools don't allow them, neither do we!

Thank you for your ensuring your child looks smart in the St Theresa's uniform.

Dates for your diary - Parents are welcome to all Assemblies & Masses

Tuesday 18th April – Children return to school Wednesday 26th April KS1 Movie Night 3:30 - 5:15pm Thursday 27th April KS2 Movie Night 3:30 – 5:15pm



Achievements



Congratulations to the Easter Egg Decorating Competition Winners

We had so many fantastic, creative and imaginative entries this year. Thank you to all who took part.

Reception	Mia
Year 1	Margaret
Year 2	Lottie
Year 3	Hanna
Year 4 Red	Jermaine
Year 4 Blue	Daniel
Year 5	Lalie
Year 6	Arwen
Overall EYFS & KS1	Lily B
Overall KS2	Emmanuel
Overall School Winner	



Used Uniform Sale

Please bring in good quality uniform items for after Easter. The collections will be form 18th until 21st April. There will be a sale for one day only on Monday 24th April before school.

Thank you!

KEEP IN TOUCH:

St Theresa's Prima LONDON N3 2TD mary School, East End Rd. Tel: 0208 346 8826

Email: office@stthe Fax: 0208 346 0215

Attendance this week







Reception	95%
Year 1	97%
Year 2	99%
Year 3	95%
Year 4 Blue	99%
Year 4 Red	92%
Year 5	99%
Year 6	99%
Total Attendance	97%

Well done to Yr 2, 4 Blue, 5 and 6 who had the best attendance this week.



